
   
 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 

 

Willow: 94.15% Sycamore: 94.22%  

Maple: 93.87% Elm: 95.63% Birch: 93.65%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Staffing 

We waved Mrs Taylor off with huge thanks today 

and a gift of our appreciation for all her hard work 

in our school kitchen over the last 5 years. We wish 

her the very best for her future. 

Mrs Bashir who has been working in Willow Class 

with Mrs Burns will not be returning after the 

Easter Break but Miss Longinotto will be working 

with Willow Class and Mrs Kelly will be spending her 

mornings in Maple class. 

 

Easter Challenge   

Well done to all the children who managed their act 

of Kindness this week and we hope they enjoy their 

Easter Eggs kindly donated to school by Atlantic & 

Pacific Insurance Group and Rollins Group 

Companies.  

 

 

Swimming 

Year 5 Swimming lessons start every 

Thursday after the Easter Break, as this 

is part of the PE national curriculum, all 

pupils need to attend but as we are 

traveling by coach we must ask for 

parents to consent to the lessons on 

Parent Mail.  Year 6 swimming lessons will 

take place at the end of the summer term 

in July. 

 

Easter Service 

Yesterday, the whole school went to St 

James Calderbrook for our Easter 

Service. As part of the service, Reverend 

Ruth informed the children she will be 

taking a 3-month sabbatical and we look 

forward to seeing her on her return at the 

end of term, for our Year 6 leaver’s 

service, when we hope to be back in 

church and be able to invite parents and 

Governors again to join us.  

 

Easter Hols 

School closed today for the Easter break 

and we wish all our families a safe and 

peaceful break.  School reopens on 

Monday, the 25th April with Breakfast 

Club and After School club open as usual.   

Please use the Parent Mail app to book 

on.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 8th April 2022 
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Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 

MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
 

 Monday 

  

Pad Thai Fish Cakes with Vegetable Noodles 

 

Carrot Cake with Citrus Frosting 
  

  

Friday 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Sweet Potato Fries & Green 

Beans 

 

Hot Chocolate Sponge & Chocolate Sauce 

  

Thursday 

Vegan Sweet Potato & Chickpea Curry with Rice and Bread 

 

Vegan Strawberry Victoria Sandwich 

  

Tuesday 

Fresh Kitchen Pie with Chips & Peas 

 

Fair Trade Bananas & Custard 

  
Wednesday 

Sausage, Mash & Yorkshire Pudding 

 

Ice Cream Sundae 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Contact when  

school is closed 
 

If you have any urgent 

need to contact school 

when it is closed or 

receive a positive COVID 

result, please email 

earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.

rochdale.sch.uk 

 

 Year 5 / 6 

Residential 

Tonight, we have sent 

home kit lists for the 

residential visit on the  

16th to the 18th May, to 

Kingswood – Peak Venture.   

We will be holding a 

meeting after Easter for 

parents and children to 

share information and ask 

any questions of the 

staff leading the visit.  

Miss Barrett, Mrs 

Belfield, Miss Longinotto 

and Mr Claxton are 

looking forward to the 

visit.  

 

  

Ethos Group 

Have been collecting 

40 items for the 40 

days of lent to donate 

to the Rochdale 

Foodbank.  They have 

done really well and 

collected well over the 

40 items.  

Congratulations to the 

Ethos Group.  
 

Uniform 

After Easter, if 

children are not 

wearing school shoes 

we will expect them to 

change into their 

school pumps, we do 

have spare pumps for 

children who do not 

have any.   

Theatre Trip 

On May 4th, we will be 

taking children in 

Maple, Elm and Birch 

class to the theatre.  

Details will follow on 

the first day back 

after Easter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

SATS 

Statutory tests are back this year. 

They start week beginning -   

Year 1 – Phonics – 6th June 

Year 2 - Tests - 9th May  

               for 2 weeks 

Year 4  - Multiplication check  

     6th June  

Year 6 – Tests – 9th May 

 

 

 

mailto:earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk
mailto:earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk

